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January 21st, 1932.

William A. Steeves, Esq., 8.A 
Headmaster, High School, 
Macdonald. College, P.Ç.

• »

My dear Mr. Steeves

At the time your letter of 
December 23rd reached me I was in bed suffering 
from a rather severe attack of tonsilitis. I 
found such an accumulation of work on my return 
to college that only today have I found time to 
answer your letter.

I was very pleased to get the magazine, 
the "Static'1, which is highly interesting and full 
of promise. You, and all others concerned in its 
production, have my best wishes.

I am very glad to team that you are 
happy at Macdonald, and Dean Laird has more than 
once spoken to me about the good work you are 
doing.

Most cordially reciprocating your good 
wishes to my wife and myself.

I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


